
Mrs. Clay’s Language Arts & Social Studies 

Welcome Letter 

Dear Families, 

It is a great pleasure to welcome you and your child to the 

Thompson Middle School community. This brief letter will 

provide some information that will be helpful for a 

successful start to the school year.  A more detailed 

classroom policy letter can be found on my teacher page at 

the Thompson Middle School website.  A hard copy of that 

letter will also be distributed at Back to School Night. 

Mrs. Clay Room 204 aclay@murrieta.k12.ca.us 

951-696-1410 ext. 4524 

Elijah Anderson 6th 

grade counselor 

eanderson@murrieta.k12.ca.us 

951-696-1410 ext. 4580 

Guidance Tech 

(last names A-K) 

Paula Smith 

951-696-1410 ext. 4568 

Guidance Tech 

(last names L-Z) 

Conney Spencer 

951-696-1410 ext. 4596 

Thompson Website http://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/6607 

Back To School 

Night 

Thursday August 25th  

Please refer to the suggested student supply list, so your 

student is ready to fully participate in class, Thank you  

I look forward to meeting you at Back To School Night, and 

know this will be an incredible year of learning for your 

child. 

Warm Regards, 

Angie Clay 

mailto:aclay@murrieta.k12.ca.us
mailto:eanderson@murrieta.k12.ca.us

